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Dear St. Catherine Parents, 

Your child will have the opportunity to participate in climbing wall activities as part of our PE 
program.  

 

We are using a traverse climbing wall to host many exciting activities.  At its highest point, the 
wall measures 8 feet and is 16 feet long.  Participants climb horizontally (traverse) across the 
wall and their feet should never be more than 3-3.5 feet off the ground.  Your child will be 
informed of safety rules and will climb under the supervision of an adult instructor at all times. 

 

In order for your child to participate in climbing wall activities, we must have a signed 
permission slip on file in the school office. Should you have any questions regarding this 
exciting opportunity, please contact Kathy Cox at kcox@stcatherineschool.net. 

 

Permission to Participate 
 

My child, ___________________________________ (student name), has my permission to 
participate in climbing wall activities at St. Catherine School.  I understand that this activity 
involves some risk of injury and I will stress the importance of following the class safety rules 
when we discuss this activity at home. 

 

_______________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name 

 

________________________________________________                        ____________ 

Signature of Parent/Guardian       Date   
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